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DIARY DATES 
Year 6 Carol Concert - St. Blaise Church – 

(ONLY PERFORMANCE) -Monday 12th December at 1.30pm 
 

Children’s Christmas lunch – 14th December 
(Christmas themed clothing may be worn on this day!!) 

 
Whole school to the cinema (am) _ Friday 16th December 

 

Last day of term – 
 16th December 2016 at 1.45pm 

 

Spring term – Tuesday 3rd January to 31st March 2017 

(Half term - 13th to 17th February) 
 

Dear Parents….  

CHRISTMAS DINNER 
Any child who has NOT PRE-ORDERED the Christmas dinner 
this Wednesday 14th December MUST bring a packed lunch 

to school as there will be no other options available!  
CHILDREN MAY COME TO SCHOOL WEARING CHRISTMAS 

CLOTHES ON THIS DAY!  Thank you. 
 
TUCK SHOP - The school canteen has informed us that the 

tuck shop will NOT be open on Wednesday this week. 

 
Cub and Beaver Scouts 
Any pupil who is a Cub or Beaver Scout will be allowed to wear their 
Scouting uniform to school this Friday 16th December if they wish, in 
celebration of the 100th birthday of the scouting movement! 
 
Aspire Newsletter – Please see overleaf 

 

Please note that school ends this Friday at 
1.45pm and we return on Tuesday 3rd January! 

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO YOU ALL! 
 

 

 
ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

 

Year 3 

Class 1A – Lewis Speake 

Class 1 –  William Dormand 

Class 2— Chloe Hamilton  

Overall    Adriana Curtis 

  

Year 4 

Class 5 – Olivia Northcott 

Class 6 – Will Stone 

Overall   Cerys Marshall 

 

Year 5 

Class 7 –  Abbie-Rae Ellis 

Class 8 –  Archie Billing 

Class 12 – Daniel Kirk 

Overall   Phoebe Sproson  
 

Year 6  

Class 4 – Rapha Menezes 

Class 9 – Joshua Frost 

Class 10 – Millie Gough 

Overall  Thomas Walton 

 

‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

**LOST ITEMS OF UNIFORM** 
Could you please continue to check that your child is 

wearing their own jumper/uniform. Thank you.  

 

LOST.. School jumper – named Edward Skidmore 

Class 1A 
 

 

          CHRISTMAS FAYRE  
For those of you who missed seeing a notice last Friday 
regarding monies raised at the Christmas Fayre, we are 

extremely pleased to announce that the takings totalled a 
staggering amount of £2,455!! 

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR GENEROSITY AND 
ATTENDANCE ON THE EVENING. WE INTEND TO UPDATE 

OUR JUNIOR LIBRARIAN SYSTEM IN THE SCHOOL 
LIBRARY! 

 

SWIMMING 
Swimming sessions will 
resume again, for Years 

3, 4 and 6, on 
 Friday 6th January 
2017. Thank you. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS! 

CLUBS HAVE FINISHED NOW UNTIL THE NEW YEAR  

(A SPRING TERM CLUB LIST  

WILL BE ISSUED IN JANUARY) 

HOMEWORK 

PLEASE NOTE: THE CHILDREN WILL NOT BE 

GIVEN ANY HOMEWORK UNTIL JANUARY! 


